
September 26, 2022

To whom it may concern,
Our company, Topeka LLC, produces a series of Moon Crush music festivals each year in

Miramar Beach, bringing over 15,000 guests per year to north Florida. Our upcoming event

scheduled for October 27-29, 2022, headlined by Eric Church & Turnpike Troubadours, was

forced to be postponed due to unforeseen circumstances.

We are in the process of issuing 100% refunds to all guests this week and we would

appreciate your flexibility in waiving any change fees as our guests make new travel plans.  

I have included a link (Click Here) to view our official statement for your reference and

encourage you to contact me if I can be of assistance in any way.

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to working with you to provide more

great vacations in the future.

Sincerely,

Andy Levine
CEO / Founder of Moon Crush
andy@topeka.live

https://topeka.live/festival/safety
https://harvestmoon.topeka.live/postponed
https://topeka.live/festival/safety

